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New 

 

Energy Conservation Direct Funding Demonstration deadline approaching  

The Energy Conservation Direct Funding Demonstration solicitation period closes in five 

days on Jan. 30. Any reportable measure or project that meets Implementation Manual 

requirements are eligible, but projects previously reported to BPA are not. All work must be 

completed by Aug. 31, 2024 and be invoiced on or before Sept. 25, 2024. If you are 

interested in applying, please work with your EER to submit the application. 

 

 

  

Momentum Savings & Market Research: Feb. 2024 Quarterly Call  

Join the BPA market research team for our quarterly call Feb. 7 at 9 a.m. (PST). In this 

meeting, we will share insights from the 2022 HVAC sales data collected from regional 

suppliers. This is a longstanding collaboration between BPA and NEEA that informs the 

region on annual technology and efficiency changes in HVAC sales....More 

 

 

  

Reminder: Daily Demand Voltage Reduction Pilot 

The BPA Daily DVR team would like to thank all who attended last week's Daily Demand 

Voltage Reduction Pilot webinar. The presentation slides are available here. As a reminder, 

please reach out to your EER if you would like to schedule an individualized meeting with 

the BPA team to see if Daily DVR is a good fit for your utility.  
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